
 

Prize Giving  

Beth R �³ Held in Esteem  
Esme W �³ Perseverance & Resilience  

Katie N �³ KS1Most Improved  
Alfie D �³ KS2 Most Improved  

 

Week ending 20th July 2018  

Year 4  
Thank you to all our Year 4 parents 
for a new reading Teepee.  We are 
very grateful for your kind gift.  
 

Good luck Year 4  
 

Many Happy Returns to  

Daisy 
Ben 

who celebrated his  
birthday this week and to these children 

who have birthdays in  
the holiday  

Bessie 
Logan 
Alfie  

Jemima 
 

From Mrs Barber  
We have had a very exciting activities week at 
school finishing with a very wet and noisy paddling 
pool party today.  The children and staff then had 
a picnic lunch together finishing another school 
year in the glorious sunshine. On behalf of all the 
staff may we wish you all a very happy and safe 
summer holiday from us all.  

Nunnery Wood �³ School Lunches  
School lunches are available to order on line 
for the Autumn term.  Please make sure you 
order before  30th August 2018.  If orders 
are not made Parents will need to provide 
packed lunches for their children.  

Early Birds & Little Owls  
Please email if you require Early 
Birds drop off or Little  Owls or 
your days have altered:  
 

office@upsnodsfirst.worcs.sch.uk  

Mrs Dawson  
We were very sad to say goodbye 
to Mrs Dawson today.  We will all 
miss her.  We had a special 
presentation for her and she  
received £220.00 in vouchers, a 
silver owl pendant and a large 
tealight lantern from all the 
staff, parents, children and  
Governors who sent in donations.  

 
School reopens Wednesday 

5th September at 8.40  
am.   


